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It gives me a great deal of pleasure to invite you 
to accept the honorary degree of Doctor of Laws·from 
the University of Illinois. Our plan is to confer the 
degree at the Commencement exercises at the 
Urbana-Champaign campus on Sunday, May 19, 1985. 
University policy requires that those receiving 
honorary degrees be present at the ceremony. 

The recommendation for the award of the degree has 
been made by the Urbana-Champaign Senate of the 
University and will be officially approved by the Board 
of Trustees when I have your formal acceptance. In the 
meantime, President Ikenberry and I have had informal 
assurance of approval from the Trustees. 

We look forward with pleasure to your acceptance 
and your visit to the University. 

We will, of course, reimburse you for your travel 
and will provide for your meals and lodging during your 
stay in Urbana-Champaign. 

with warm best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

J/.-..-; z. r /J4' f, 40-

Thomas E. Everhart 
Chancellor 

c: President Stanley O. Ikenberry 


